
 

 
XO’S RESPONSE TO COMMENTS REGARDING REVISED DRAFT RULES Page 1 
 
DWT 26346178v1 0038936-001215 

BEFORE THE WASHINGTON UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION 
 
 

Rulemaking to Consider Adoption of Rules 
to Implement RCW ch. 80.54, Relating to 
Attachments to Transmission Facilities, 
Docket U-140621 

) 
) 
) 
) 

DOCKET U-140621 
 
 
 

 
 
 

XO COMMUNICATIONS SERVICES LLC’s 
RESPONSE TO COMMENTS 

REGARDING REVISED DRAFT RULES 
 
 

XO Communications Services LLC (“XO”) respectfully submits this Response to 

Comments Regarding Revised Draft Rules pursuant to the Notice of Opportunity To Respond to 

Written Comments, issued by the Commission on February 10, 2015.  XO has reviewed and 

supports the Comments of the Broadband Communications Association of Washington, filed 

concurrent herewith. 

Respectfully submitted this 27th day of February, 2015. 

DAVIS WRIGHT TREMAINE LLP 
 
 
By:  /s/ Mark P. Trinchero      

MARK P. TRINCHERO, OSB #883221 
Email: marktrinchero@dwt.com 
Telephone: (503) 778-5318 
Facsimile: (503) 778-5299  
 Attorneys for XO 

 


